Dear Friends!

We hope that you all are doing well. We would like to ask you to pray with us and for us.

Praise: Our youth leader organized a weekend getaway for the high school and

20+ ministry, (age group of 14 years to 25 years old). Close to seventy young people
pulled away this past weekend! We all were amazed by this number. See the attached
picture. Please pray for these young people that they would be drawn to the cross of
Jesus Christ.

Hajni came down with Covid a week ago and so did Rob and me a couple of
days later. Praise the Lord that we only have mild symptoms. All of us are weak and we
all are experiencing different symptoms and of course, we are quarantined. Please pray
for physical healing for us. Covid just inflamed Hajni's ears and of course, nobody will
take a look at her ears since she has Covid. We try natural remedies, but it is a slow
process. So good to know, that the Lord is in control, and the church is running without
us as well.

Please pray for our Christmas Concert preparation. Randy Mayfield is flying in for
our concert Lord's willing. We are excited and at the main time praying for this event to



happen. Now due to Covid, | have to reschedule the choir practice and possibly add
more practices. Our concert is scheduled on the 12th of December. Please also pray for
Randy to be able to come and sing with us!

God is in control and in Him, we trust with everything we have!

Blessings and Love to all of you! Thank you for praying for us, Tinde




